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APHIS Shares NAPPO’s Leadership
Transition
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The North American Plant Protection Organization’s (NAPPO) Executive Committee
has selected Dr. Francisco Javier Trujillo Arriaga as the new incoming NAPPO Chief
Scientist. Dr. Trujillo Arriaga will replace outgoing Dr. Stephanie Bloem upon her
retirement in June after serving as NAPPO’s Executive Director for nine years.

Dr. Trujillo Arriaga brings a wealth of international plant health experience,
leadership, credibility, and a demonstrated commitment to advancing the collective
interests of the region as it relates to plant health, science, and collaborative
solutions.

In a letter to stakeholders, PPQ Deputy Administrator Dr. Mark L Davidson welcomed
Dr. Trujillo Arriaga to his new position and shared his heart-felt appreciation for Dr.
Bloem’s many contributions. You can read his full message on the APHIS website
(108.67 KB).

Specific questions about NAPPQO’s leadership transition should be sent to PPQ’s
NAPPO Technical Director Stephanie Dubon at stephanie.m.dubon@usda.gov.

You can learn more about the NAPPO Secretariat on the NAPPO website.

Stay Involved!
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U.S. stakeholders are vital to the work of the International Plant Protection
Convention (IPPC) and North American Plant Protection Organization (NAPPO). Your
input on proposed projects, review of draft standards and documents, and
participation in IPPC and NAPPO events ensures we are developing relevant
standards that advance U.S. harmonization goals. Standards facilitate the safe trade
of plants, plant products and other regulated articles while protecting the
environment, harmonize plant protection policies and practices among and between
trading partners in North America and internationally, and provide a critical
framework for addressing phytosanitary trade issues and negotiating market access
requests.

Spread the Word! If you represent a large organization or association, please
distribute this message to your membership.

Stay Connected! To receive these updates in your inbox, please subscribe to the
APHIS Stakeholder Registry and select the “International Phytosanitary Standards”
topic.
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